
Parent Information Sheet 

Infants with Injury, Burn or Ingestion 

 

PLEASE READ 

 

Medical staff seeing all infants (less than 2 years of age) with 

any injury, burn or ingestion are required to ask a set of 

specific questions.  

 

These questions aim to find out how the injury/burn/ingestion 

occurred. These questions are necessary to ensure the best 

care of your child and are asked of every parent or carer. The 

questions will only take 5 to 10 minutes to answer and will be 

included in the examination of your child. 

 

If there are any concerns about the questions please tell 

medical staff. We appreciate your co-operation. 


